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Our Week 

 

We have had so much fun this week! We explored mixing the primary colours and we made 

bridges for the troll. We have also had some very special guests in nursery this week. We 

were visited by Zoolab and we learnt about lots of different kinds of animals including gerbils, 

snakes, frogs, stick insects and tarantulas! We were also allowed to stroke or hold most of 

the animals. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs of the Week 

 

Books this Half-Term 

 
 
   

Key Vocabulary. 
This week we have been learning 

about The Three Billy Goats. This 

is the vocabulary that we having 

been teaching and using with the 

children. Please continue using this 

vocabulary at home with your child. 

 

 

Goat 

River 

Troll 

Bridge 

 

 

 

Listening & Attention – Alliteration  

We continued to learn about alliteration this week. 

Home Challenge! 

Can you share tongue twisters with your child e.g. Peter Piper picked a peck of pickled 

peppers? Ask your child to clap or jump whenever they hear the initial sound. 

Class Bears 

Starting this Friday, we will be introducing the classes to our Class Bears. In Ladybird Class 

this will be Barnaby Bear and in Butterfly Class this will be Bobbie Bear. 

Twice a week, the Bears will be sent home with a member of the class to go on an Adventure. 

An example of this is having fun at home, taking the bear to the park or even visiting the 

supermarket.  Please email pictures of the activities you and your child carry out with the 

bear to the school office. The Bear will be sent home from Friday to Tuesday and Tuesday 

Friday. Please make sure you return the bear on your given day. 

This experience will not only build confidence but will allow your child an opportunity to speak 

in front of their peers, sharing a lived experience and speaking about something which they 

will find exciting. 

 
Key Dates: 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day and Reading Celebration Day. Parents are invited to come into 

the setting to read stories and poems with their children.  

 
Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 



 


